
  
 

 

 
 
March 13, 2020 
 
Dear Members and Friends, 

 
 

While there’s still much we don’t know about the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) we do know that it 
appears very contagious and has a significantly higher mortality rate than those associated with the flu. 
There are precautions we at FCPC have already been taking in our worship life, as per our modifying 
some practices like passing the peace and communion. 
  
Seeking to care for both our congregation and the larger community, the pastoral leadership has 
decided to cancel attendance for all three services this Sunday, March 15th, and we will livestream the 
sermon on Facebook Live. You can access this by going to the FCPC Facebook page. We will also have 
a link to it on our website. 
  
The Church leadership is seeking to be well-informed and prayerful regarding all our decisions and 
responses to COVID-19. The pastors and staff ask you to remain patient and flexible as we continue to 
monitor this situation. Even in this time of uncertainty, we continue to trust in God and seek to care for the 
most vulnerable among us.  
  
Thank you for your understanding, patience, and trust.  
Chris, Ellen and Tara 

 

https://www.facebook.com/FoxChapelPresby/

